
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes of the 

Center Harbor Energy Committee 
March 5, 2015 

 

 

 

In attendance: Chris Johnson, Bernie Volz, Steve Caney, Selectmen Representative 

Richard Hanson, Guest Annette Nichols & Lee Woodworth 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00. 

 

Review of Homework assignment – projects/efforts that each would pursue.  

 

 

 Chris Johnson – Fire station and Gazebo (will continue after some snow melt). 

 Richard Hanson – town budget concerns/ grants 

 Bernie Volz – web site, street lighting project, develop street lighting guidelines 

& policies. 

 Steve Caney – Solar PV, formalize a study/survey of resident interest, web site. 

 Chris Williams (by Steve) – library lighting project. 

 Annette – Review of committee goals, on line town annual reports, Center Harbor 

recycling facility opportunities. 

 

Richard distributed a copy of the Honeywell proposal for the Interlakes School Buildings 

project (approved at board meeting on 3/3/1015). 

 

Street lighting – Chris J clarified some information from the minutes of the 2/11/15 

selectmen’s meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Discussion of Fire Station project – bidding and insurance requirement options. Steve 

will contact Peter Webster about Holderness insurance reductions. Steve and Chris 

Williams will site visit the project and modify proposed specifications before next 

meeting on April 2, 2015. 

 

Chris J presented electric usage history of the town offices. Chris and Bernie will review 

operation manuals for control systems and program equipment to reduce usage during 

non-occupied hours. 

 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:50. 

   

Next meeting is scheduled for April 2, 2015 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted – Chris Johnson March 9, 2015. 

 


